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29th February 2024 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
  
An opportunity has arisen for your child to participate in the 1-mile event at the TCS Mini London Marathon 
on Saturday 20th April. 
 
The event, held on part of the London Marathon route, will give the pupils the experience of running, 
jogging or walking past Buckingham Palace and through the world-famous finish line at The Mall. Entry is 
free and every child who finishes will receive a TCS Mini London Marathon medal.  
 
Parents will be required to bring their child to this event. 
 
To register your interest for this event, please complete the form below. 
 
https://forms.office.com/e/ChQMc0ah4e 
 

 

 

 
Yours sincerely 
 
Craig Hamilton 
Headteacher 
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